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24/08/2023  14:53:372023/1888/P OBJ Zircon Properties 

Ltd

We are the owners of 8a Delancey Passage and we note with concern that this proposed development will 

block one of the two ground floor windows in our side wall. The fact that this is a commercial not residential 

building is irrelevant to the need for natural light and fresh air to safely work. We therefore strongly object to 

this development in its present form. This note confirms my conversation with Mr Alex Kresovic today.
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